
SANP FEBRUARY 2015 NEWSLETTER
 
REMINDER: SANP will NOT have a monthly meeting on Tuesday, February 24!
 
2015 SALON DINNER REGISTRATION
The 2015 SANP Salon Dinner is scheduled for Saturday, February 28, 2015 at the 
Bearden Banquet Hall.  Hopefully all of you will come to see the excellent photography 
that was entered and this year’s winners.  Please feel free to invite friends and/or family 
who might be interested in attending.  The 2015 Salon Dinner Registration Form is 
included at the end of this newsletter.  We must receive your order for tickets by 
February 20, 2015.  Hope to see everyone there!

NEW-2015 SALON PEOPLE’S CHOICE AWARD
This year the SANP Board decided to implement a new award with the salon, The 
People’s Choice Award.  Those in attendance at the Salon Dinner can vote for their 
favorite photograph from the PRINT division to determine this year’s winner.  A special 
award has been created that the winner will receive and possess until next year’s salon, 
when it will be passed on to next year’s winner.  In future Salons the digital entries may 
also be included in the voting, but for this year it is only the print division.  Be sure to 
come to the Salon dinner so you can vote for your favorite!
 
“FINE ART PHOTO-SYNTHESIS” WORKSHOP IN CHATTANOOGA
The Photographic Society of Chattanooga is presenting a one-day workshop by 
Panasonic Lumix Luminary Bob Coates on Saturday, March 7, 2015.  This workshop will 
be held from 9am – 4pm at St. John United Methodist Church and the cost is $20/
person.  Students can attend free with a valid student ID.  For more info or to register go 
to www.chattanoogaphoto.org.  Questions can be sent to 
workshops@chattanoogaphoto.org.
 
UT NON-CREDIT PHOTOGRAPHY CLASSES
University of Tennessee Professional & Personal Development will offer the following 
non-credit photography classes during winter term:
 
Nature & Travel Photography-Kendall Chiles; Thursdays, 3/5 – 4/30.
Portrait Photography-Ron McConathy; Wednesdays, 3/18 – 4/25.
Fall Creek Falls Weekend-Kendall Chiles & Ron McConathy; April 17 – 19.
 
To enroll, or if you have any questions, call 865-974-0150 or go online to 
www.utnoncredit.com.  Several of these instructors are SANP members.  There will be 
more classes offered in the spring term starting in April.  Those will be listed in future 
newsletters.
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CLASSIFIEDS
Richard Doub has the following for sale:
Canon EF 24-70mm F2.8L USM w/hood and case. 9-10 condition. Asking $1100.
Canon EF 24mm F3.5L Tilt/Shift w/hood and case. 9-10 condition. Asking $800.
Contact him at rleeimages@msn.com.
 
Camera Castle in Morristown has the following for sale:
Canon EF 100mm F2.8 USM Macro. Like New condition. $450.
Canon EF 10-22mm F3.5-4.5 USM. Like New condition. $450.
Canon Ringlite MR-14EX. Like New condition. $400.
Nikon 18-200mm F3.5-5.6G ED VR w/hood. Like New condition. $425.
Contact them at 423-587-2874.
 
FUTURE MEETINGS
March 31, 2015
April 28, 2015
May 26, 2015
 
SANP OFFICERS & BOARD MEMBERS
Kendall Chiles         President       865-363-1525           kchiles@knology.net
Steve Shackleford   Treasurer
Kris Light                Field Trips
Bob Turney              Field Trips
Allan Glazer             Membership
Ron & Sharon McConathy                        Website
 
Elected Board Members

2015 - Sharon Cottrell, Cheryl Sherrill, Lee Ownby
 
2016 - Lloyd Mineer, Holland Rowe, Wayne Setser
 
2017 – Ed Dumas, Kris Light, Ron McConathy
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SANP 2015 Salon Competition Dinner Meeting
Order Tickets by February 20, 2015

The SANP 2015 Salon Competition dinner meeting will be held on Saturday, February 
28th at Buddy’s Bar-B-Q Banquet Hall (Bearden), 5806 Kingston Pike, Knoxville TN.  
The banquet hall will open at 6:00 P.M. for social time and viewing of the color and 
black & white print entries.  The buffet dinner will be served at 6:30 P.M.  Afterwards, 
the projected entries will be shown.

Tickets to the SANP 2015 Salon Competition dinner meeting must be ordered and paid 
for by February 20, 2015.  The cost is $20.00 per person, members and guests.  Make 
your check payable to SANP and mail it to the address below.

 
Advanced ticket orders are required.  Jim must receive your payment by 
February 20, 2015.  Upon receipt of your payment a confirmation letter will be sent 
via email or U.S. Postal Service.  Bring this letter/receipt to the competition dinner.  It 
will be your admittance ticket.

REMINDER: SANP will NOT have a monthly meeting on Tuesday, February 24!
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SANP SALON 2015 DINNER MEETING TICKET RESERVATION

 

NAME:                            _______________________________

ADDRESS:                       _______________________________

                                      _______________________________

EMAIL:                            _______________________________

PHONE:                           _______________________________

NUMBER OF DINERS:        _______________________________

AMOUNT ENCLOSED:        _______________________________
 

Tickets to the SANP 2015 Salon Competition dinner meeting must be ordered and paid 
for by February 20, 2015.  The cost is $20.00 per person, members and guests.  
Complete for form above, make your check payable to SANP and mail it to:
 

SANP
c/o Jim Britt
12604 Ridgepath Ln
Knoxville, TN 37922


